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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Monday 27th September 2021 
 

Dear Parent 
 
Mrs. Petres has asked me to pass on this message to everyone at Springfield –  
 
A big thank you to everyone for your lovely messages, cards and gifts. I’m very grateful for the 
kindness of so many children and parents. The generosity of families is amazing and I’m so lucky 
to have received such fantastic gifts. 
 
With love and best wishes, Mrs. Petres 
 
Settling In 
As we reach the end of September, the vast majority of our children have settled back into school 
routines and are working well. We will shortly be sending out a parents’ evening invitation so that 
you will be able to discuss face to face how well your child is settling into school.    
 
PE Lessons 
A number of our children have had their ears pierced during the summer holiday. Children are not 
allowed to do PE with earrings in. If your child is not able to take their own earrings out, please 
would you take them out for them on their PE days. A list of PE times can be found on our website 
- https://springfieldprimaryacademy.net/parent-information/pe-timetable  
 
Update Details 
Please let us know if any of your contact details change. It would also be useful to have an up to 
date email address. 
 
Parking 
We’ve had a complaint from one of our neighbours. One of our parents parked across their 
driveway whilst picking up, which meant that they were late picking their own child up from school. 
Please park considerately. 
 
Lunchboxes 
Since we’ve returned in September, there have been a number of occasions when children have 
had sweets or chocolate in their lunchboxes. We do ask that children don’t bring sweets into 
school and this includes for their lunch. I don’t want to dictate what you put into your child’s lunch 
box, but as a guide, if it can be found in a supermarket’s biscuit aisle it would be fine to include.  
 
Thank you once again for your support. 
 
 Yours faithfully 
 
 

A. Willett 
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